
   

Public Hearing 

February 20, 2019 
The Provincetown Historic District Commission will hold a Public Hearing at 4:00 P.M. on Wednesday, February 
20, 2019, in the Auditorium at Town Hall, 260 Commercial Street, Provincetown, MA. 

 
Public Hearings will be held for the following applications requesting a Certificate to be issued in accordance with the 
Provincetown Historic District Commission established under the General By-Laws, Chapter 15 of the Town of 
Provincetown. 
 
HDC 19-175 
Application by Ambrose Homes, Inc., on behalf of Joanne Cancro, requesting to elevate a structure on a helical pile and grade 
beam foundation with an 8” perimeter wall, install vertical trim and construct stairs and landings on the property located at 8 
Commercial Street, #DUA. 
 
HDC 19-176 
Application by Josh Piper, of Cape Associates, Inc., requesting to add four windows on the structure located at 613 
Commercial Street. 
 
 
Thomas Biggert, Chairman 
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